
Mrs. Dorothy Joan Griffin, 28 February 1984
Lot 128 Birdwood Avenue,

COCKATOO 3781

Dear Mrs. Griffin,

I wish to advise you that the Directors of the Royal Humane Society
of Australasia at their last meeting decided to award to you a Bronze Medal
in recognition of your assisting in the safe evacuation of the residents of
Cockatoo from oncoming bushfires in circumstances of extreme danger on
"Ash Wednesday", 16 February 1983.

It is customary for the presentation of awards to be made by His
Excellency the Governor of Victoria. Details of the presentation ceremony
will be sent to you in due course. Please let me know in the meantime of any
change of address.

On behalf of the President and Directors, may I extend to you sincere

congratulations.

Yours sincerely,

i

T. C. BANNISTER

Secretary
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